Holmes, Thomas C

From: Martinez-Torres, Fernando <martinez-torres.fernando@epa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 12:49 PM

To: Foster, James C CIV USARMY HQDA DCS G-9 (USA)

Cc: Millar, William W Sr CTR USARMY HQDA DCS G-9 (USA); Jamie Woods; Holmes, Thomas C; McRae,
Mac

Subject: FW: Year Ten DDMT Off Depot AS/SVE Annual Report proposed revisions and RTC EPA

Attachments: DDMT AS-SVE Y10 Annual Report_Proposed Revisions.pdf; EPA Com_AS-SVE_Y 10

_Annual_RTC_r1.pdf; Dunn Field Y10 Annual Report - RTC Cover Letter to EPA signed.pdf

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good evening, James and Jamie,

The USEPA formally request an extension of 19 days for its regulatory review deadline on the USARMY RTCs,
Year Ten DDMT Off Depot AS/SVE Annual Report, Rev 1. The USEPA will be submitting their regulatory review
by Friday, July 15, 2022. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Fernando Martinez Torres

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency/R4
Department of Defense Coordination Section
404-695-4991

"Courage is fear holding on a minute longer." General George Smith Patton Jr.

From: Millar, William W Sr CTR USARMY HQDA DCS G-9 (USA) <william.w.millar.ctr@army.mil>

Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 7:56 AM

To: Martinez-Torres, Fernando <martinez-torres.fernando@epa.gov>; Jamie Woods <jamie.woods@tn.gov>
Cc: Ipannell@komangs.com; Shirley, Melissa L CIV USARMY CESAM (USA) <Melissa.L.Shirley@usace.army.mil>;
Thomas.Holmes@hdrinc.com; clayton.mokri@hdrinc.com; Roebuck, Laura W CIV USARMY CESAM (USA)
<Laura.W.Roebuck@usace.army.mil>; Beacham, Robert P CIV USARMY CESAM (USA)
<Robert.P.Beacham@usace.army.mil>; Foster, James C CIV USARMY HQDA DCS G-9 (USA)
<james.c.foster10.civ@army.mil>

Subject: Year Ten DDMT Off Depot AS/SVE Annual Report proposed revisions and RTC EPA

Fernando and Jamie,

On behalf of the BRAC Office, attached is the Off Depot Air Sparge/Soil Vapor Extraction System Annual Operations
Report, Year Ten (August 2020 through July 2021) Proposed Revisions and response to EPA comments for Defense
Depot Memphis Tennessee.

Please let me know if you have questions or comments.

Respectfully,



Bill Millar

BRAC Environmental Coordinator
CALIBRE

703-819-0100



